
 

December 20, 2021 
 
TO: All IBEW Local 134 Members 
 
FROM: Electrical Industry Scholarship Program (EISP)  
 
RE: Electrical Industry Scholarship Applications for 2022 
 

We are pleased to announce the 2022 Electrical Industry Scholarship Competition.  

Scholarship awards include two scholarships in the amount of $5,000 per year for up to 

four years of undergraduate study, and two scholarships in the amount of $1000 for the 

fall 2022 semester (a one-time award). 

 

To be eligible, applicants must be children of IBEW Local 134 members who are in good 

standing and working under the Principal Agreement, Communication Agreement or 

Residential Agreement.  Children of deceased members may also be eligible to apply.  

Applicants must be high school seniors who will graduate in May or June 2022, or high school 

graduates who are registered in a college or university field of study directly related to the 

electrical industry.  An independent Selection Committee comprised of members of academia 

will make the award selections. 

 

If you are interested in participating in the Electrical Industry Scholarship Program, please 

send an email request for an application form to IBEW Local 134 at: 
 

Email address:info@local134.org 

Subject:  EISP 2022 APPLICATION REQUEST 

 

In the request, please include the union member’s full name, union card number, mailing 

address, daytime phone number, and email address.  If the application should be sent directly 

to the student applicant, please indicate their name and address information (email and post).  

Upon verification of your eligibility, the EISP Administrator will forward an EISP application 

form via email.  Application forms will be sent to eligible applicants starting January 3, 2022. 

 

Applications and all other required documents must be postmarked by MARCH 1, 2022 

to be considered for the 2022 Electrical Industry Scholarship Competition. 
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